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William Powell AC/AM,
Chair, Petitions Committee,
National Assembly for Wales,
Cardiff Bay,
CARDIFF,
cF99 1NA

Dear Mr.Powell,

Blaenporth, Ceredigion

I refer to my letter of 1"t November,2012 in response to your letter of 22nd October,
2012 regarding the above.

For the purpose of clarification, the moratorium referred to in the supporting information
of your letter daled 22no October, 2012 regarding the introduction of new speed limits
applies to county roads and not trunk roads. Ceredigion County Council has no
jurisdiction over ihe provision of a speed limit on the trunk road through Blaenporth;
however, the Local Authority would be consulted on any proposals and indeed where
appropriate, may consider complementary proposals for any non trunk road highway
links i.e. side-road intersections.

I trust the above information clarifies the situation

Yours sincerely,

B"-( 4t---
Miss Bronwen Morgan
Prif Weithredwr
Chief Executive
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